August/September 2021 Ministry Update
Hello Friends & Ministry Partners

Our family returned to South Carolina from our last conference appointment one week ago after spending
August and most of September reporting to partnering churches as well as presenting for new ones. Shaun
even had the opportunity to share Sierra Leone during 4 chapel services at our home church’s christian
school. God has been so good to give us this time to share and encourage others in foreign missions!

We began our return journey to Sierra Leone this past Tuesday afternoon and arrived at our home in Freetown
on Wednesday evening! We thank God for safe travels, fifteen negative covid tests (both before and after
arrival), and the timely arrival of our 20 pieces of luggage.

As we resettle into our lives here in Sierra Leone, please pray for the following:
+ Continued softening of the hearts of the people in Sierra Leone to which we are returning
« Continued mental, emotional, and spiritual health for our children

« Wisdom as we continue to assimilate into Sierra Leone’s culture, share the truth of Jesus, and learn how to
best minister to and love on the people to which God has sent u

Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer &
financial support!

The Evans Family

Sending Church: Florence Baptist Temple (www.fbt.org)
Agency: Central Missionary Clearinghouse (www.cmcmissions.org)
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